
From: Joshua Kimbrell <joshsc1@gmail.com>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 2/16/2017 9:32:40 AM
Subject: Re: FX Aviation Capital

Monday afternoon looks pretty good for me. Columbia or Greenville? 
 

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 16, 2017, at 9:25 AM, Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:
 

Josh, we’ll be in Charleston on Friday. What does Monday afternoon look like for you?
 

From: Joshua Kimbrell [mailto:joshsc1@gmail.com] 
 
Sent: Saturday, February 11, 2017 3:17 PM
 
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: Re: FX Aviation Capital
 
No problem at all. Friday is pretty flexible for me if you want to connect in the Upstate; I would welcome the 
chance to chat with you in person.
I will give a shout out about the BJU event. I got an invite for that event, but am not sure I'll be able to make it. 
Will help promo either way.
Have a great weekend, Danny!

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 11, 2017, at 11:11 AM, Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:

We'll be on our way back to Anderson by then. What's your schedule on Friday? Also, will you be at 
BJU for any of Ken Ham's conference? Lt. Governor Bryant will be introducing him on Monday at 
1:30. We'd appreciate any coverage you might give him.

From: Joshua Kimbrell <joshsc1@gmail.com>
 
Sent: Friday, February 10, 2017 7:48 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Re: FX Aviation Capital 
I'll be meeting with the RSIC Thursday afternoon this coming week. Can we meet for coffee in the 
afternoon around 3pm to discuss an event for y'all and a radio appearance? 
 

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 2, 2017, at 11:38 AM, Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:

Please let me know after you’ve set up your time with RSIC (you should hear from 
Tricia today), and we’ll go from there.
 

From: Josh Kimbrell [mailto:joshsc1@gmail.com] 
 
Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2017 10:34 AM
 
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: Re: FX Aviation Capital
 

mailto:Joshua%20Kimbrell%20%3Cjoshsc1@gmail.com%3E
mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
mailto:joshsc1@gmail.com
mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
mailto:joshsc1@gmail.com
mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
mailto:joshsc1@gmail.com


Danny,
I so appreciate your call the other day and I look forward to working with you on 
many fronts. I will be in Columbia next week to meet with some members of the 
Senate, and would love to meet with the Chief Investment Officer if possible to get 
the ball rolling. I would also like to come and see you about helping you with some 
events for the LT. Gov.
 
Please, let me know if we can make this happen. It looks like Wednesday will be best 
if that works.
 
Thanks!
-Josh

Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 30, 2017, at 2:58 PM, Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:

Josh, please call me at your convenience. 864-787-4150
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